
PAUL DWYER PHYS. ED UNIFORMS 

    
 

 
At Paul Dwyer, students wear a mandatory Physical Education uniform.  
Students must have at a minimum, a top and bottom from our selection.  
These pieces can be ordered from the following link: 
 
https://www.bretzkysii.com/product-category/paul-dwyer-phys-ed/  
 
All sizing and pricing information is available on the website.  Any questions about 
product should be directed to the website, any questions about Dwyer 
requirements may be directed to Mrs A. Butler – angela.butler@dcdsb.ca 
(Curriculum Chair of Health and Physical Education) 

 
In order to be prepared to actively participate, it is HIGHLY 
recommended that your order is placed by August 8th, 2025.  

 Orders will be delivered and distributed AT THE SCHOOL. 

 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING OUR FUTURE SAINTS IN 

SEPTEMBER! 
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